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Colleagues,

This is to affirm my understanding that the STARS Report from Ball State
University has been compiled by those colleagues responsible for the respective
content areas and that the report is now complete. We are pleased to have
participated as a Charter Member of the STARS Reporting system and look
forward to our next cycle of self-reported performance assessment.

Sincerely yours,
Ann Gora, Ph. D.

President
Ball State University
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